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As a lifelong Oregonian, I am very much opposed to SB 1529 A Engrossed. This 

measure giving emergency authority to an unelected person with no accountability is 

not warranted or safe policy. It does not solve any current problem, yet opens the 

door for many abuses of power. The people of Oregon have been ignored and 

subjected to unwarranted public policies for too long. We need more accountability of 

our leaders. Please, do not pass this legislation. 


